Bonne Femme Stakeholder Committee Minutes 10 July, 2006 
Members Present: Amelia Cottle, Ben Londeree, Jane Travlos, Carolyn Terry, Robin Crane, Stephanie Smith, Steven Sapp, Dave Bennett, Donna Dodge, David Bedan, George Montgomery, Rob Wolverton,.
Members Absent: Randal Clark, Steve Cheavens, Steve Sowers, Carol Van Gorp, Glen Ehrhardt, Annie Pope.
Others present:  
Steering Committee: Terry Frueh, Bill Florea. 

Steve Jeanetta.
Meeting ran 1 hour, 45 minutes

Ms. Cottle moved to approve the April minutes, Ms. Dodge seconded the motion.  Mr. Montgomery moved to approve the June minutes, Ms. Cottle seconded the motion.  Both motions passed unanimously.

Mr. Frueh talked briefly about the upcoming presentation on Columbia’s new stormwater manual.  It will occur on July 12th at 7 p.m. at the Boone County Commission Chambers.  Mr. Londeree mentioned that he thought it would be a very good educational presentation beneficial for the Stakeholders. He also mentioned that it would be good for them to see chapters 1 and 6 of the draft manual.  Mr. Frueh will look into getting the chapters to the Stakeholders
Obstacles Definition:


The group amended several of the definitions in the document.  In addition, it was noted that one obstacle was inadvertently left out of this document, so Mr. Frueh will add its definition to this document.
Closing discussion on goals-obstacles matrix:


It was noted that there were several times when the two subgroups had polar opposites (0 and 2) for a goal-obstacle rating, but it was only about 6% of the time that this occurred. 

It was noted that the completion of this exercise marks the end of their work on Chapter 5.  It was decided that Mr. Frueh would get a copy of Chapter 5 to the Stakeholders over the next few days, and they would follow the normal editing procedure (i.e. getting their comments to Mr. Frueh for him to incorporate into the document and send back out to all of the Stakeholders before their next meeting). 

Strategies Brainstorm:

Mr. Frueh briefly described that the strategies were means to achieve the goals.  As a way to brainstorm, the group split into pairs to come up with potential strategies. Then, each pair read off the strategies they came up with, which was recorded on flip-chart paper. It was decided Mr. Frueh would briefly define each strategy.
Next Stakeholder Committee Meeting:
The next meeting will be at 7 p.m., August 14th, 2006 at the Columbia Board of REALTORS® office. 
